
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

STATUTORY CONSULTATION ON ADMISSION 
ARRANGEMENTS FROM SEPTEMBER 2023  

  

I am writing to consult on the proposed Admissions Policy and 
Supplementary Information Form for the admission of pupils to St 
Lawrence Church of England (Aided) Junior school from September 
2023. 
 
The only changes to our current policy are minor wording changes 
(mainly to comply with revised statutory guidance) and to provide 
clarification, revision of the welcome section, and some re-ordering 
of other sections of the policy. 
 
I enclose a copy of the proposed Admissions Policy for September 
2023 and Supplementary Information Form for your consideration. 
 
If you wish to make any comments on the proposals, please send 
them by email to Terry Price, Chair of the Admissions Committee at 
terry.price180@gmail.com or in writing to the school address above.  
 
The consultation will commence on Monday 15th November 2021 
and the closing date for all comments will be at 12 noon on Friday 
14th January 2022. 
  
 
 
Circulation 
All parents of current pupils/school website 
All parents of pupils at The Orchard School, 
Diocese of Guildford, and Local Churches in Molesey, 
Surrey County Council, Neighbouring Primary and Infant schools, 
London Boroughs of Richmond & Kingston on Thames. 

 
Church Road 
East Molesey 
Surrey  KT8 9DR 
 
Telephone: 020 8941 0846 
Fax  020 8941 7651 
Email: admin@stlawrence-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr D Tucker 
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